

DANIEL K. INOUYE HAWAII

June 10, 1998

Dear Mr. Fortner:

It is my pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations to you on being named the 1998 Young Entrepreneur of the Year by the United States Small Business Administration. I wanted very much to congratulate you personally on your outstanding achievement, but was not able to be with you on June 2nd due to a bout with the flu.

I commend you on your creative marketing strategies and your commitment to customer service. Everyone in our island community is proud of you. Your success is indeed a shining example for others to emulate. If I may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call upon me.

I wish you the very best for continued success in the years ahead.

Aloh

DANIEL K. INCUYE

United States Senator

Mr. Charles Wesley Fortner

Island Page 1095 Dillingham Blvd.

Suite F2

Honolulu, Hawaii 96817